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Ms.  Sunshine Sanchez        March 29, 2023 
Management Analyst 
City of Beaumont  
550 E. 6th Street 
Beaumont, CA 92223 
 
Re:  BioSolids Management  
 
Dear Ms. Sanchez: 
 
As a follow up to our conversation, Burrtec Waste Industries, Inc., is pleased to provide this 
letter confirming our desire to extend the Agreement for Professional Services, to provide Non-
Hazardous Sludge Hauling Services, dated May 1st, 2019 for the second of the two potential 
one-year extension periods. 
 
As discussed, we agree to extending the existing Terms of the Agreement as follows: 
 

• The Effective Date of the original Agreement shall remain May 1, 2019. 
• The termination date of the second extension period shall be April 30, 2024. 
• All other components of the Agreement including those outlined in Paragraph 2 - 

Services to be Performed, and Paragraph 4 – Compensation, shall remain the same. 
 
If our terms for extension are agreeable to you, please provide written notice of the City’s intent 
to exercise its option to extend the term of the contract as provided for in Paragraph 1 of the 
Agreement for Professional Services, dated May 1st, 2019.  
 
We continue to appreciate the opportunity to serve the City of Beaumont.  
 
Please call if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

David S Brischke 
 
David S Brischke, P.E. 
Regional General Manager 
            


